Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue
Manila

ADVISORY

Insurance Commission will hold its Year-End Assessment
Program on Friday, 15 December 2017. During the said
date, transactions with the Licensing Division as well as
Agents’ Computerized Examination shall be temporarily

suspended.
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